PRACTICAL SAILOR ONLINE

hanks to all of the readers who
have responded to our call for
iInput on sailing schools. For those
who have not yet taken the online
survey, PS would like to hear about
your experience. If you are consid-
ering going to a sailing school, we'd
like to hear about your preferences
and expectations. A link to the sur-
vey is at the top of the Practical Sailor
homepage, www.practical-sailor.
com. It takes less than 5 minutes to
complete and is open to subscrib-
ers and non-subscribers, so encour-
age friends to participate.




